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Dear Members,

On behalf of the staff, students, and families of Nehalem Elementary
School, T extend a special thank you for your generous donation of $300 to
our Family Resource Center.

The generosity you bestow upon our program is amazing. Thank you
for your continued support and recognition of the students and families
who rely on community assistance. Often times it's simply the gift of new
shoes, a bag of food, or even "fun" underwear that puts a huge smile into
the hearts of our children, and hence their parents. Your donation will
allow me the pleasure of giving out many of those smiles on an “as needed"”
basis ~ thank you so much!

I repeat often the famous African proverb, "It takes a village to
raise a child." Our community is a village full of organizations and
individuals to which I'm proud to belong. Together we shall all help to
nurture and guide our future generations.

Sincerely,
—

Linda Hershey



